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May 25,2012

Stephen Murphy, General Manager
Anthony Forest Products Company
Urbana Sawmill

P.O. Box 724

Strong, AR 71765

RE: NPDES Permit Number AR0047384, AFIN 70-00473
Dear Mr. Murphy:

The referenced NPDES permit for the Urbana Sawmill facility was recently issued with an effective date
of June 1, 2012. The facility identification number (AFIN) was incorrectly listed as 70-00068. The
correct AFIN is 70-00473 for the Urbana Sawmill facility and this change has been made in our records.
The permit will be updated to include the correct AFIN at the next renewal or modification. Please keep
this letter with your records for this permit.

If you have any questions concerning this matter or need additional information, please feel free to
contact the NPDES Permits Section at (501) 682-0622.

Sincerely,
7 z -
Cpl

John Bailey, P.E:
Permits Branch Manager, Water Division

JB:sb
Enclosure

cc: David Ramsey
Central File
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